
     September/October Newsletter 

                                            3 ½-4 Years 

     Happy Fall to our families!  The children are off to a great start within our 

classrooms!  Every day the children become more comfortable within their 

classroom environment.  We have spent the beginning weeks of school learning 

about our classroom, where things belong, and rules that keep us safe.  We have 

also explored emotions, friendship, sharing, and problem solving in the classroom.  

These early lessons will continue to be reinforced everyday throughout the school 

year. 

     As we begin the school year, each class will assemble a class book to get to 

know our fellow classmates.  This class book is a great way to sit with your child 

and share fun information about their new classmates.  This year, our class book 

will be sent out via e-mail. 

     Getting to know about each member of our class is an integral part of our 

curriculum as we will take our time to learn about our families, favorites, and how 

we are the same and yet different. 

     As the month of October moves along there will be excitement in the air, as we 

will look forward to celebrating Halloween.  Literature, art, and music will 

enhance this festive time of year.  We will have a Halloween show and tell with 

each child bringing in one piece of their costume to allow for a guessing game.  

Each child will use their language skills to present their costume piece and have 

their classmates guess what they are going to be for Halloween.   

     Have a Happy Halloween with your child and enjoy the season of Fall!  
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